
NEWSPAPER ADVERTISEMENT 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Town of Lakeview
Oregon Department of Energy Community Renewable Energy Grant Program 

LAKEVIEW ECONOMIC AND GEOTHERMAL EXPANISION 
Developing A Commercial-Industrial Geothermal Energy Engagement Strategy

The Town of Lakeview has received notice of the award of the Community Renewable 
Energy Grant Program from the Oregon Department of Energy. The Special Projects 
Division of the Town of Lakeview is soliciting proposals from qualified planning and 
engineering firms to prepare a plan in geothermal heat and power procurement for 
Lakeview's commerical-industrial corridors. This includes holding and facilitating 
several public hearings and additional meetings as necessary in Lakeview, Oregon.   

The Town of Lakeview's RFP includes a description of the services to be provided 
by respondents; the minimum content of the responses; and the factors to be used 
to evaluate the responses.  Subject to the approval of the Town of Lakeview Town 
Council.

For more information, please contact Scott Langum at 525 North 1st Street, Lakeview, 
Oregon 97630 or call 541-947-2020 or go to townoflakeview.org. All responses to 
the Town of Lakeview RFP must be submitted by October 20, 2023, by 5:00 P.M. 




